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I’ve considered all remarks of reviewers in the final camera ready paper. New section “Path diversity for off-line streaming” is introduced explicitly to address the following remark: “the usefulness of ARON (ROR) needs considerably more empirical studies and validation than that mentioned by the author … the results of such empirical studies and additional validation need to be included in a revised paper”. The title of the final paper, extended to 8 pages, is changed to “Reducing the Requirement in FEC Codes via Capillary Routing”. The compatibility of the PDF file is checked with PDF eXpress and the file is uploaded under the name “gabrielyan-CapillaryRouting.pdf”. The same file is also being sent via e-mail.
Please confirm if:

· The final camera ready version of the paper is received without errors

· The copyright form is received

· The payment for extra pages is received

· The new title of the paper is noted

· The registration and everything else is in order
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Emin
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Subject: Your ICIS 2006 Paper (Number 23)

Dear Mr. Emin Gabrielyan:

On behalf of the ICIS 2006 Program Committee, I am delighted to inform you that the following paper has been accepted to appear at the conference:

     Fault-tolerant multi-path routing for real-time streaming
     Changed to: Reducing the Requirement in FEC Codes via Capillary Routing

The Program Committee worked very hard to thoroughly review all the submitted papers.  Please repay their efforts, by following their suggestions when you revise your paper.

